
 

CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT 
NOTICE TO DECLARANTS/IMPORTERS 

REGISTRATION OF IMPORTED MOTOR VEHICLES 
 
DECLARANTS AND IMPORTERS ARE HEREBY INFORMED THAT CUSTOMS HAS PROVIDED THE NATIONAL TRANSPORT AUTHORITY AND THE 
REGISTRAR GENERAL ONLINE ACCESS TO MNS TRADE PORTAL RELATED TO CRITICAL DATA ON IMPORTED MOTOR VEHICLES FOR THE PURPOSE 
OF REGISTRATION. 
 
WITH EFFECT FROM 11TH JULY 2016, MRA CUSTOMS WILL NO LONGER PROVIDE DULY SIGNED AND STAMPED COPY OF BILL OF ENTRY FOR THE 
PURPOSE OF REGISTRATION OF MOTOR VEHICLES BY NTA AND REGISTRAR GENERAL. 
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